
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of September 12th  

Important 
News 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework In class this week: 
Literacy: The students have been 
very busy identifying the parts of 
a story (Who, What, Where, When, 
Why and How) This next week we 
apply the learned skills into 
performance tasks.  
 
Math: Everyday math unit one is 
coming to a close. The students 
will take a test on Wednesday, the 
21st to show their knowledge of 
the learned skills. 
 
Language: This week’s focus was 
exclamatory and imperative 
sentences. The students have 
now learned how to write and 
punctuate 4 different types of 
sentences. 
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was digraphs. Next week 
we will focus on floss words.  
 
 

St Math: 
 
I have opened several 
levels for at home 
playing. Levels will be 
opened periodically 
throughout the year 
to keep up with 
district completion 
requirements. If your 
child gets on ST Math 
and there are no 
levels to complete, 
then he or she has 
already completed the 
levels necessary. I will 
open new levels up 
once or twice a 
month based on class 
progress. .  

:The students 
have started 
with their 
weekly 
homework. 
Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/homewo
rk log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
*Math Homelinks 
will be nightly 
homework 
starting 9-19. 
 
 
 

: Upcoming Dates 
 Monday, September 19th: 

Skating Party in Eldridge 

 Thursday, September 29th   
Homecoming Parade 

 

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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